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BUTLER COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
OFFICE OF COUNTY ENGINEER

November 7, 2014

Notice of Bridge Replacement Work
Dear Residents of Butler County:

The construction work to replace the bridge on NW Diamond Road over
Rock Creek, just south of NW 30th Street, is expected to begin on Monday,
November 17, 2014. The construction work to replace the bridge located
north of NW 30™ on NW Diamond Road over Fourmile Creek is currently
under way. The road at these bridge sites will be closed during
construction. B & B Bridge Company LLC is the prime contractor for both
of the bridge projects. They will have two crews working on the two bridge
projects. Each project has 110 working days assigned.

Both projects consist of removing the existing bridge and constructing new
reinforced concrete haunched slab bridges. Butler County is responsible for
the construction inspection of these projects. We will be constantly
communicating with the EMS agencies for emergency vehicle access (fire
trucks, ambulances, etc.). We ask for your patience with this temporary
endeavor and to slow down and exercise caution when driving alternate
routes to avoid the construction.

All work is being performed with the intent of making improvements to our
roadway and of service to our county residents. If you have any concerns,
please contact Bronson Webb at the Butler County Engineering Office.
Personnel will frequently be on the project sites.

Sincerely,

Butler County

Darryl C. Lutz, P.E., Director of Public Works / County Engineer

121 S. Gordy, Suite 200, El Dorado, Kansas 67042-2947 ¢ 316-322-4101



